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Fall Recruiting Wrap-up Lunch – San Francisco Office

DECEMBER 15, 2014

The San Francisco office held its Fall Recruiting Wrap-up Lunch Meeting in November in appreciation for the

partners and associates who repeatedly contributed their time to interviewing summer associate candidates during

the 2014 Fall Recruiting Season. After a successful season, the San Francisco office is pleased to announce that the

class will include two students from Berkeley, one student from UCLA, and one student from UC Hastings. We look

forward to welcoming our new summer associates to the 2015 Summer Program.  

Contributed by Shumi Brody.
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